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Comments I am writing to complain about the suggestion that there could ever be a fuel depot situated
near a Village. It would not only be an eyesore but noisy and not suitable for the roads
leading to it. The light pollution would be devastating to the local area, which is of natural
Beauty as it stands, with wildlife abundant. After attempting to have a planning approval for
a our own, a small extension, with glazed areas in the roof, To be turned down as it would be
polluting the village with Light seems completely absurd when this monstrosity has been put
forward. I can only hope that the planners can understand our frustration in their decisions if
it were to go ahead. The area is not suitable For such a site and surely if it's running 24hrs it
needs to be in a position nearer the motorway, for ease of access, and the large tankers
avoiding narrow roads and tight bends, for example, through Wroxton. The other worries are
of fire/explosions and leaks, near a village with livestock, and the local community being
badly affected by such an event. Surely this is a planning application that has to be
reconsidered, and refused due to the area and the lack of accessibility, disruptions and
unsustainable in the countryside we all wish to keep green and clean. In the current
environment when green is clean, where we want our children growing up where they can
be safe and enjoy all that the countryside can give, having an depot on this scale is
completely abysmal.
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